
NOTICE TO ALL STUDENTS 
 

THE COLLEGE HAS RELEASED STUDENT RECRUITING 
INFORMATION TO THE DEPARTMENT OF DEFENSE 

 
Date of Student Recruiting Information Request:  October 2020  
 
Requesting Department of Defense Agency:  US Air Force/MA National Guard 
 
Date Student Recruiting Information Released:  October 20, 2020 
 
On the above-referenced date, the College received a request for student recruiting 
information from the above-referenced agency of the Department of Defense, 
pursuant to the Omnibus Consolidated Appropriations Act of 1997 (Solomon 
Amendment). The requested student recruiting information included: names, 
addresses, and telephone listings; and if known, students' ages, levels of education, 
majors.  
 
Unless a parent or eligible student exercised his/her right, in accordance with the 
Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act, to refuse to permit the College to 
designate some or all of the student's record information as directory information, 
the College disclosed to the Department of Defense the aforementioned student 
recruiting information on the release date cited above.  
 
This Notice of the College's compliance with the Omnibus Consolidated 
Appropriations Act of 1997 shall be posted in a conspicuous location in the 
College's Registrar's Office for one academic year. Thereafter, said Notice will 
remain on file in the Registrar's Office. Further, this Notice is intended to satisfy 
the record keeping requirements established under Section 99.32 of the Family 
Educational Rights and Privacy Act.  
 
DATE POSTED:  October 21, 2020 
 
DATE TO REMOVE POSTING:  October 21, 2021 
 
 
 
 


